Dear "Bachelor" Studio Audience Guest -

We're excited to welcome you to a studio audience taping of "The Bachelor 24: After The Final Rose" on Monday, March 9, 2020 and/or Tuesday, March 10, 2020

Ahead of the taping of the show, and in response to the impact of the COVID-19 (coronavirus), we are asking all guests to confirm they have not traveled within the past three weeks to or through a location that has been deemed "Level 3" by the U.S. Centers for Disease Control. Level 3 locations currently include Italy, Iran, South Korea, China and Venezuela, but please check the CDC site (https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html) for the most up-to-date information. By signing below, please confirm that you or any member of your household have not: (i) traveled to or through any of the "Level 3" locations; or (ii) exhibited any of the COVID-19 symptoms; or (iii) been in close contact (within 6 feet) with someone exhibiting any of the COVID-19 symptoms.

In the event that you are unable to confirm the foregoing, we are happy to work with you to re-book {SHOW} audience tickets for a later date.

Please note these new and temporary precautionary measures have been put in place out of an abundance of caution and out of concern for the health and safety of our guests.

We appreciate your help!	
"The Bachelor Staff"	
ACKNOWLEDGED AND CONFIRMED:	
BySignature	Date
Print Name	